
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
To all our valued members and their Families. 

 

It has been phenomenal to see how everyone has worked together this past week, which has 
not been easy for any of us. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the front–line workers and health care workers who are 
helping every one of us to fight this heartless disease. 

 

Closure of the Club was difficult, but the focus was to keep our Coaches, Staff, Volunteers and 
Members healthy and safe.  This means that we must do our part to promote social distancing 
and to flatten the curve of COVID-19.  

 

During this uncertain time, we are still available for questions and concerns through 
info@smfsc.ca. We are also available on Facebook and Instagram.  Feel free to send us photos 
and messages to let our Figure Skating Family know how you are doing. 

 

As President of the SMFSC Club I would like you to know that I am confident that we will 
emerge from this Pandemic as a stronger Club.  

 

Be safe and take care of each other. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary Pat McBride 
President SMSC 
info@smfsc.ca 

 
 
 


